
  
OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS: TEZPUR UNIVERSITY: NAPAAM 

 

Notification 

Dated 07.05.2019 

 

This is for information of all the concerned that the PI of the short-listed candidates 

for admission to the PhD programmes, based on TUEE 2019, will be held during 

20th-21st June 2019. 

 

The list of the candidates for PI of PhD programme will be notified on or before 12th 

June 2019.  

 

Issued with due approval. 

  

 

(L. Boral) 

          Controller of Examinations 

    Tezpur University 


